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It feels like a lifetime ago that I was writing my last newsletter.  As you are all 
aware we have had our much-anticipated OFSTED inspection.  Whilst I have not 
yet received the full report, I am able to tell you that the inspection went very 
well.  The inspector was very thorough, looking very closely at learning across 
the school.  Her feedback to us was very positive and I am very much looking 
forward to sharing the report with you.  I will receive the draft report within 18 
working days of the inspection.  I am then able to respond to correct any factual 
inaccuracies, after which I will be able to share the report with you.  A big well 
done to all of the pupils and staff for all of their hard work before and during 
the inspection.  Thank you also to all of the parents who responded to the 
parent questionnaire – your comments and feedback were much appreciated. 
 
Last week, year 3 were fortunate enough to visit the Royal Opera House in 
Convent Garden to watch a Ballet of The Nutcracker.  This is my favourite trip 
but unfortunately, I wasn’t able to attend this year, as we had our special visitor 
in school!  The children had a wonderful time and is a lovely experience in the 
lead up to Christmas.  Our Reception children have been decorating their 
Christmas Plates this week.  These will be going in the kiln this weekend ready 
for pupils to take home on Wednesday.  This will be a Kenningtons memory for 
them to keep forever. 
 
Please remember that we will all be having Christmas Dinner on Tuesday.  This is 
always a special time – we love seeing the children enjoying their crackers with 
their friends.  On the last day we will be having a Christmas Day in school. I know 
that the highlight is the sharing of the Secret Santa gifts, along with DJ Dewet 
playing us into school in the morning.   
 
Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4B - PE Days will 
change from 

Tuesdays to Mondays 
 

We will be starting on 
Week 3 of the Dinner Menu 

when we return 
https://www.kenningtonsp
rimaryacademy.co.uk/infor
mation-for-parents/school-

meals 

 

Mon 18th Dec SendCo Coffee Morning 

Tues 19th Dec Christmas Dinner Day – Wear Christmas Jumpers 

Wed 20th Dec Christmas Day – Wear anything Christmassy 

Wed 20th Dec LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM 

Wed 3rd Jan FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM 

Dates for the Diary 
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                                        Employee of the Week 

Pupil Responsibilities 

For Job descriptions and photos, head 

over to our website and click on the ‘Pupils Tab’: 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/pupils/pupil-
responsibility 

British Values 

Week 5 – Individual Liberty 

Well done to those in Year 4 for completing their 
Bikeability Level 1 Course 

 
 
 

Maadhunan 
Class Champion 
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Fabulous Feedback 

Head over to the website to see some of the fabulous comments that have been left 
about your school. Look in the ‘About Us’ Tab 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback 
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Contact Us 

 
School Office: 01708 865663 
Email: enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 
Child Absence : Study Bugs App 
Website: www.kenningtonsprimaryacdemy.co.uk 

 

Wednesday 20th December 
Christmas Day in Class 

• Wear anything Christmassy 

• Bring a festive packed lunch 

Secret Santa 

• Presents to be given out on the 
20th December, in classrooms 

Tuesday 19th December 
Christmas Dinner Day 

• Wear Christmas Jumpers over 
uniform. 

Your Local Community 
 

There is lots to do over the 
Christmas period. Click the link 

below which will take you to our 
‘Local Events’ page in our 

‘Information for Parents’ Tab on 
our website. 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimary
academy.co.uk/information-for-

parents/local-events 
 

Friday 22nd December 

Mar Dyke Valley Rotary Club's 
Christmas Sleigh and 'Santa' will 

be at Kenningtons Estate. 
 

Starting at 5.30pm from 
the 'bottom' of Usk Road. 

 
The route can be viewed on the 

Mar Dyke Valley Rotary Club 
Face Book Page. 
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